
From:
To: COB mail
Subject: Bowling Alley Boondoggle and Pima County gov emails.
Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 10:15:41 AM

*******
This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect 
this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before 
performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.
*******

I am a long time Pima County resident and voter.  Please do not waste any more tax
dollars on the Bowling Alley boondoggle.  FIX THE ROADS!

Also I am dismayed to note that your Pima Gov website does NOT have easily
accessed email addresses and it should have.  I had to make two phone calls to get
the COB address and this is WRONG.  Please correct this.

Frank Stagg MD




